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To City Of Whittier Council Members:

Many residents of Whittier were surprised and gratified to learn that the WCC voted at last
week’s meeting to support the efforts of a statewide community action group,
OurNeighborhoodVoices.com, to protect local autonomy from State action with respect to
single family residential zoning.

However, in contrast with this, many Whittier residents are very unhappy about the failure
thus far by the WCC to oppose the proposed redevelopment of the Whittwood Town Center. I
would like to know why the WCC, especially Mayor Joe Vinatieri, and City Manager Brian
Saeki have not responded to what we really want and need for Whittier with respect to this
project.

There is now a campaign by residents of Whittier to establish term limits for WCC members, a
move I must support in view of the WCC’s failure so far to respond to our needs by opposing
the Whittwood redevelopment project. We expect our WCC Members to do what they have
been elected to do, i.e., represent the best interests of the Whittier electorate.

Sincerely,
-- 
Cindy Feinzimer
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